
 

Across the country, dog tracks are closing 
 

Since GREY2K USA began its national campaign in 2001, 
forty-five dog tracks have closed or ceased live racing 
operations. Currently, there are only 3 dog tracks remaining 
in two states. An announced phase-out in Arkansas will 
reduce this number to one. Read more on our state-by-
state information page. 
 
Greyhound racing is a dying industry. This decline is the 
result of increased public awareness that dog racing is cruel 
and inhumane, coupled with competition from other, faster 
forms of gambling including internet wagering. 
 

Gambling on dog racing continues to decline 
 
At the same time that overall gambling on dog racing is declining, a trend toward simulcast gambling 
continues. In 2022, over 98% of all wagers on dog races were made by simulcast or advance-deposit 
wagering.1 
 

 
1  "National greyhound handle for 2022 collected and analyzed by GREY2K USA" 

Mobile Greyhound Park ceased live racing in 2017. 
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